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Newsletter 
We have finally made it to the last day of the longest term! You will all be happy to know that the teachers 

kept hold of their winning title in the annual rounders match by beating the Year 6 children! Well done Year 

6: you were fantastic! We all had a great time and the Year 6 children got nice and wet to cool off after! It 

has been a very busy last week: lots of lovely events for our Year 6 leavers - we will miss you all very much.  

We hope everyone can have a well-deserved rest.  Please stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you 

back into school on 3rd September. 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Amarillo class for a weekly attendance of 99.06% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 
 

Diary dates for this term 
September 

Wednesday 3rd September – School re-opens to all pupils 
 
 

Message from the PTA 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all their support 

over this academic year. We have had many fun events, the main finale being the 

Summer Fair. This was a great success and raised £1,500 so thank you all for 

getting involved! We will be sending out a welcome back newsletter in 

September which will detail how this fantastic amount is being spent and telling 

you all about the coming up events! We wish you all a lovely enjoyable Summer!  

 

Change of contact details 
If you have a new phone number or contact details, please can you remember to update us in September in 

case we need to contact you. 

 

Lost Property 
We still have quite a collection of lost property in reception and around school – if you 

know that you are missing items, please can you come into school to check and 

reclaim.  There are water bottles, coats and a vast selection of uniform items.  At the 

end of today, any remaining items will be disposed of or donated to charity. 

 

Goodbyes 

We say goodbye to all Year 6 – enjoy your time in Secondary school.  If any other children 

are not returning in September, please let us know if you haven’t done so already – wishing 

you all good luck for the future! 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


 

Class Photos 
A message from Carmel Jane Photography: 

  

We are excited to share that the photographs are ready and they look amazing!  If you pre-registered, 

please check your inbox for your unique access link. 

  

If not, please contact us on www.carmeljane.co.uk/pre-registration-support  

and quote your unique code: JRPBX4ET59 

  

There are limited time discounts available, so act fast!  All photographs will be sent straight to your home 

address. 

 

Minds of All Kinds 

 

The content and design have been co-produced with parents, carers and young people with 

neurodevelopmental lived experience, as well as experts from the NHS, education, local authorities and 

local charities. Here you will be able to find information about services available to you and access articles 

about a range of difficulties you and your child may be facing. As you navigate the website, you can opt 

content as a parent/carer, young person, or adult and can alter your option on the bar at the top. Please 

follow this link to the website www.mindsofallkindsnotts.co.uk 
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Booking link: 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps 

 

https://www.nextlevelsportsltd.com/holiday-activity-camps


 

 





 



 


